From: Nancy Jane Small

Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 2:34 PM **To:** Corby, Mike <mcorby@London.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] URGENT...for MEADOWLILY

Dear Mike,

I am totally concerned and object to the proposed Condo development at 101 Meadowlily Road South. It is much too close to Meadowlily Woods Environmentally Significant Area—our natural area. We need to protect this area, and not surround it with more development. Having an area like this to meander and enjoy is such a mental health boost!

sincerely, Nancy J Small London ON